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18th June 2024 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The Wizard of Oz 
 

Our end of year Wizard of Oz show is fast approaching.  We have a number of extended 

rehearsals booked in during the school day over the coming weeks, but I would very much 

like the opportunity to work with the cast after school on the dates/times below. 
 

If your child would like to bring a snack to eat after school, they are more than welcome to 

– no fizzy drinks, sweets or nuts please. 
 

Please can you complete the reply slip below to indicate whether your child is able to stay 

for the additional rehearsals and note whether they are able to walk home on their own or 

whether they will be collected.  All rehearsals will run until 5:00pm in the school hall. 
 

Thursday 20th June 

Monday 24th June 

Thursday 27th June 

Monday 1st July 

Friday 5th July 

Monday 8th July 

Wednesday 10th July  (until 6:00pm – all children to be collected. No permission to walk 

home alone on this day) 

Kind regards 
 

 

 

Mrs Joanna Atherton 

Headteacher 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Wizard of Oz Rehearsals - June/July 2024 
 

I give permission for ________________________________________ to stay for the 

additional rehearsals on the above dates. 

□   I give permission for my child to walk home on their own after the rehearsals. 

□   My child will be collected by ________________________________ after the rehearsals. 

 

Signed ____________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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